
 
 

 

 

Christmas letter 2011 

 

Hello, Tashi Delek, Namaste, and not least 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

 

Christmas is often a time to withdraw and pay family and friends, old and 

young, sick and poor an extra thought. We light candles, enjoy warm drinks and 

delicious food in order to stay warm and to keep the cold and the darkness on 

a safe distance, in both body and in spirit. 

KMCH Support Group Sweden would like, in addition to the spirit of Christmas, 

thank all sponsors who during the year have supported KMCH’s work. It is due 

to your great kindness that we have been able to provide the children in Yangar 

with education, food, and shelter. Without you there would be no beneficaial 

projects such as the construction of the greenhouse or eco-toilets. Neither 

would there be the program for Adult Education or the health clinic open for 

the villagers in the area. Due to your kindness we are, fore and foremost 

bringing hope for a brighter future in the people of Yangar. 

In order for us to continue the work in Humla we are always in need of support. 

Money is safely sent to us via Pay Pal.  
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Here are a few words from the founder of KMCH, Chembal Lama: 

I wish to extend my hearty thanks to all friends of KMCH Support Group Sweden 

and Humla- Switzerland’s members who have been supporting us both moral 

and financial. Without your very kind help we can’t achieve at all our activities 

such like Children Education, Adult Education, Health Services and modern 

technique cultivating the green house in Humla. Our children have done very 

good in their studies and got the highest scores amongst the 175 pupils in 

school and also got highest scores in all their classes, got rewards for good 

sanitation and discipline. Without your very kind help they would not have gone 

to school at all or the opportunity for education their entire life. Our adult 

Education Program is progressing well. Some of the pupils are now able to read 

simple texts and have written their first letters to children in boarding schools 

abroad and some succeeded to set up small tea shop in the Humla region. The 

harvest from the cultivation in our small greenhouse has been a success so far. 

We have now got lots of tomatoes, cauliflowers and other vegetables in hard 

winter too. I am so glad for all that and for your support to our health clinic, 

Namkhuyng Charity Clinic which providing such good general health care for all 

local peoples in Humla. 

WISHING YOU A JOYFUL CHRISTMAS & A GREAT NEW YEAR! 

From KMCH Nepal family 
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